
 

Offering 
June 18: 
Contribution: $2,927.00 
eGive: $2,840.00 
Total: $5,767.00 
Budget: $6,341.00 
Be A Blessing: $11.07 

Lead Minister: Brady Horner (325-260-1903) 
Youth Minister: Clay Howell (615-879-0983) 
Children’s Education Coordinator: Jackie Lee (325-518-4767) 
 

Elders: Randy Bibb, Jim MacDonald, Steve Stovall, Troy Tom 
 

Deacons: Manny Carneiro, Jon Cogburn, Eric Gumm, Adam 
Lott, Chris Meeks, Matt Waldrip 

 

Prayer Concerns 
~Tori Rose is going to have ear surgery soon. They are putting in ear 
tubes in Fort Worth. Please pray for a successful surgery and recovery. 
~Brandon Davis's dad, Bill Davis, passed away last Wednesday. 
Graveside services were Thursday. Our sincere sympathy to the family. 
~Julie Blasingame, frequent visitor and Barbara Carneiro’s aunt, was 
diagnosed with Stage IV pancreatic cancer this past week. Please add 
Julie and her family to your prayer list. 
~Please remember Chester Lynd’s son Curtis in your prayers. He was 
diagnosed with cancer. Doctors have now determined that the cancer is 
operable. 
~Please lift up Eric Robinson in your prayers.  
~Continued prayers for Barbara Carneiro, recovering at home after a 
hysterectomy earlier this month. 
~Remember Megeste Pierre and his wife and twins in your prayers. 

 

Children’s Ministry News 
• This morning our lesson comes from Exodus 20:8-11 and Genesis 2:1-3. In this  

passage, God says to observe a Sabbath day and keep it holy. A Sabbath is one day 
each week that we set aside to rest, recharge, and focus on God. This commandment 
was so important to God that he set an example by resting on the seventh day of  
Creation. 

• Summary Verse: “Jesus replied, ‘You must love the Lord your God with all your  
heart, all your soul, and all your mind.” (Matthew 22:37) 

• Our kids are doing a great job of trying to memorize their summary verse in class on 
Sunday mornings, and our teachers are doing a fantastic job of encouraging them to learn it! 
If you have some time to help your child learn his or her memory verse please do so. We appreciate your support! 

     Since we have the same memory verse throughout this quarter, we’re going 
     to add one that was mentioned during this morning’s lesson. It is, “For this is 
     how God loved the world: He gave his one and only Son, so that everyone 
     who believes in him will not perish but have eternal life.” (John 3:16)   

     Last Wednesday, Eric began our summer leadership class for the boys who 
     have completed 1st – 5th grade. Our 4th/5th grade girls started helping teachers 
     with our preschoolers and K – 3rd classes. We are so proud of their hard work 
     and willingness to serve! 

Nursery Duty: 
Alison Colburn 
 

Building Lockup: 
June: Manny 
Carneiro 
July: Jon Cogburn 

Happy Birthday: 
June 25: Kennedy Lott 
June 28: Landry Lott 
 

Happy Anniversary: 
June 27: Clay & Holly Howell 
June 29: Alan & Aubrey Hilligoss 
 

Our Calendar: 
June 27: Youth Group Breakfast 
Bible Study 
June 28: Summer Series – Lance 
Parrish 6:45 p.m. 
June 29: Youth Group  
Mystery Thursday 
July 3 – 4: church office closed  
 
July 4: Independence Day 
 
July 5: Family Fun Night – Cookie 
Decorating 6:45 p.m. 
 

Girls in the youth group serving up some great ice cream floats! 

 

Youth Ministry News  

Join us on Sundays at 9 a.m. and Wednesdays at 6:45 p.m. 
for class. 
 

We will have a Breakfast Bible Study on Tuesday, June 27, 
and a Mystery Thursday June 29.  
 

Please pray for all our students to have a great and 
formative summer! 

 

 

 Larry’s 5th grade class learned 

about respecting God’s name.  

The kids were so excited to show their 

dads, "There's no 'butter' Pop than you!" 
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          Honduras Report This Morning 
           John Paul Gumm will report on his spring break mission trip during the Welcome 

           portion of our service today. He went to a community in the mountains outside of

           Catacamas, Honduras, in March. 

 

 

Summer Series Speaker 
The Summer Series is in full swing! This Wednesday evening at 6:45 p.m., we will welcome 
the youth minister from Hillcrest Church of Christ, Lance Parrish. Lance has a BS in Youth and  
Family Ministry from ACU, where he met his wife, Taylor. They have two daughters, Avery and 
Emberly. Hope everyone can come out and hear this great speaker. 

 

         New Brother in Christ 
          We rejoice with the Winter family as Aaron and Kami's son Lane was baptized at Camp Blue 
          Haven on Tuesday. We are so proud of his decision. Be sure to pray for Lane and encourage 
          him in his Christian walk. 

 

Sermon Title: Peace Through Sacrifice 
Scripture: Ephesians 2: 13-22 
But now in Christ Jesus you who once were far away have been brought near by the blood of Christ. 
For he himself is our peace, who has made the two groups one and has destroyed the barrier, the dividing wall 
of hostility, by setting aside in his flesh the law with its commands and regulations. His purpose was to create in 
himself one new humanity out of the two, thus making peace, and in one body to reconcile both of them to God 
through the cross, by which he put to death their hostility. He came and preached peace to you who were far 
away and peace to those who were near. For through him we both have access to the Father by one Spirit. 
Consequently, you are no longer foreigners and strangers, but fellow citizens with God’s people and also 
members of his household, built on the foundation of the apostles and prophets, with Christ Jesus himself as 
the chief cornerstone. In him the whole building is joined together and rises to become a holy temple in the 
Lord. And in him you too are being built together to become a dwelling in which God lives by his Spirit. 

 

 

 

 

 

Lueders Fun Day 
An all-new event is coming in about a month! At the All-Church Retreat, we 

were able to do a lot of fun things at Lueders, but it was too cold to do any 

of the water activities. We are going back there on Saturday, July 22, from 

4:00 to 6:30 p.m. to try those out. They have fishing, swimming, a rope 

swing, a zip line into the water, and a blob. This is a free event and you are 

welcome to invite visitors. Dinner will be provided around 6:00 p.m. If you 

are in town that weekend, make plans to join us for the food, fun, and 

fellowship! 

July/August 

calendars are 

now available in 

the short hall! 


